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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
As part of our Faith in Focus Week and RE curriculum , we have organised a variety of R.E. workshops to take place 
in school to allow the children to learn about different faiths and cultures. The experience is to take place on Friday 
14th  February  2025. The experience is led by ‘RE on Demand’ who are a well-established company offering 
education days to schools all over the country.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child to cover the cost of the workshops. Please note that no 
child will be denied participation on the grounds that a financial contribution has not been made on his or her 
behalf. However, bearing in mind the cost of the workshops, if support from parents/carers is insufficient, the visit 
will be unable to take place. The workshop can be paid for on Parent Pay.  
 
There will be no change to lunchtimes, therefore, please provide sandwiches or order a school lunch as you would 
normally for your child.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs R. Taylor 
RE Leader  

 

mailto:office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk
http://www.oxheyfirst.co.uk/

